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FROM THE DEAN 

All,
 
Welcome to February, a month shortchanged on days and generally on excitement
in that we try to get through the winter that usually comes with it. It is a great month to
hunker down and make great progress on your works, academic and otherwise.
 
In that regard, it will be a busy month for me and our College as we continue to work
with our alumni and supporters within the legislature to solidify the sustained funding
necessary to get our project construction underway. I made my first trip to Topeka of
the 2015 Legislative Session on Wednesday and met with Representative Mark
Hutton (Wichita), Senator Ty Masterson of Andover and Governor Sam Brownback.
All three have been instrumental in moving funding of our project forward over the
past two years, and will be again in the 2015 Legislative Session. I was able to show
them the progress on our design work, share with them the anticipated schedule for
construction and to show them how generous our friends and alumni have been in
not only supporting the Seaton project, but in raising the levels of student, faculty and
program support to levels never attained before. As we continue our efforts in
Topeka, all the more necessary as larger budget issues loom over our state
government, we will need to call on student representatives, industry leaders and
alumni to carry our message. Please let me know of your willingness to be engaged.
 
I want to thank all of those that were able to make the All College Forum on January
23rd. I certainly hope the presentation of the Design Team gave everyone a sense of
the exciting direction of the design for the Seaton remodel and the potency latent in
the spatial and programmatic relationships embedded in the scheme. If you were
unable to attend the Forum, you can see the presentation through links on our
website and view the latest design drawings through the MindMixer site. While much
is yet to be determined, I am convinced that the best is yet to come, as the real value
in design comes through the development of the details. It is at this level that the
project will endure and reveal its greatest qualities.
 
One of the primary questions arising after the Forum revolved around our swing
space. Where will we be and how will this work? First of all, due to negotiations I am

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FZ_38VVFV8SlemDo-jk5gIa0NF0SFO5AeTvyptUi4yh90sQXrwExc1F8TfbvvSQU06WfnaghBvW-6SBKH88hdS6sLNar4X6U-OO20Gr0YsatwVIwrIdEYbjurmY9mwiupT9dRegS3GStW3MEu2nL5aS767qCM1m1kosfU2AXAiko&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FWvXSv3G10wDfOKSGUBDn85Z2YQccogoiu0bUD-uNr0x_0JRzZ49vWcW_AJLbjQIyE_SSQdm_5RYKdjoz0mHlaANERQFRpRkwLdqnV2uj_-WHstiN-svtHfJTBmw7TXj3N1a7If9SZ1DTdONs2vtXIp98iSJoyBQDg1cPgSwQF0d&c=&ch=


not at liberty to say where we will be located other than to say most, likely all of the
2nd-5th year studio activities will occur in a building near the Manhattan Airport. On
the question of housing, if it is your desire to live on or near campus, please plan on
doing so. We will run shuttles to and from the campus and nearby areas during the
period of dislocation.
 
Please know I greatly appreciate everyone's patience as we battle through the
funding issues and the logistics of continuing to do what we do so well during our
impending construction even as so much is still up in the air. Rest assured knowing
that I am carrying the collective angst of our entire community!
 
All the best,
 
Tim
 
Tim de Noble, AIA
Professor and Dean
 

MCELWEE AWARD 

Nominations are being accepted for the 2015
APDesign McElwee Faculty Teaching Award. Please
submit a Notice of intent to nominate by letter or e-mail
to lisash@ksu.edu by Friday, February 6, 2015.
Refer to the Memo for more details. 

FROM AIA - MONSTERS OF DESIGN 

Call for Entries | Monsters of Design
Download

Good Design is Good Design.
The Young Architects Forum of Kansas City invites all
young designers to submit their work for the 2015
Monsters of Design Competition. Projects of all types
and scales (architecture, interiors, products, furniture,
lighting, graphics and anything else) are welcome.
Monsters of Design is an annual design awards
competition for young designers from or near the
Kansas City metro area. MoD exists to recognize work
that may not be recognized by other awards
competitions.
 
All types of design are considered equal in this
competition. Ok, so maybe you didn't design a whole
building. Did you design a killer table for the
conference room? Submit that. Did your client reject
your brilliant idea? Submit it! Past winners have
included an app design, a chair prototype, and
unfinished skin studies of a large building. We really
mean it when we say that good design is good design,
regardless of scale, budget or genre.
Click on the attached document for more details and
eligibility. Visit http://www.aiakc.org/mod to register.
Early registration ends on February 15th.

UPCOMING
EVENTS   

FEBRUARY  
 2 - APDPro: K-State
Launch Event 5:30 p.m.,
Pierce Commons
Presenter: Chad
Jackson
 
4 - Design Expo Prep:
Resume Critique - Noon
-1:00 p.m. - Pierce
Commons
 
6 - Design Expo Prep:
Resume Critique, Noon -
1:00 p.m. - Pierce
Commons
 
9 - Portfolio Basics -
5:30 p.m. - Pierce
Commons

12 - Lucy Booth 4-5
p.m.- Pierce Commons 

19 - All College
Faculty/Staff Meeting,  
9 a.m., 104 Seaton Hall

 MARCH
23 - Lecture - Michael
Bender and Meghann
Day | Interior
Architecture & Product

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FWvXSv3G10wDxZ4ejQaUL1uNyQ81c7rigF9O__3Ow_PgbyvnaATm7ZI_IEK231Gx3-5qmGYK6kjuP7j1a1OtgKyLM9XyiioKNLq1Z2uKTopAnkIAzNk1dfXbV4pGS5Xdm3Ec0PpzKhGM_aEkOlhhGM7feDqI641R36FK1r4ACCVCva2y1Rv0b0Xxc6F8KthCaA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FWvXSv3G10wDpsvSOvSPxP_VCNLJ6HVCnuVdXGQ_nEbo1ZrbTeW_DC16hUBP9dEF-tqgDlhpq57WnSB53znS0J8NW__iDlryZpXnWscos3J2gpPQygf6JNMxrioST0kYk0dyAynNxpIC3L5NvLpfHbswOKgqCGiH4KGtxvExfe3E&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FWvXSv3G10wDUN5Jc2Ome8wtm8o-adTgp6F7WrWvFOCx-gXMJwFhkXHJCFxTZDGTrjsqNgr_ApwklF8pAnIYYDkECq5M4mSEyCam2kideCkfKTDgmTy6aL4=&c=&ch=


K-STATE LAUNCH EVENT 

Chad Jackson from the Center for the Advancement of
Entrepreneurship will speak about the Launch
program at K-State, an annual entrepreneurial idea
competition, as well as the Entrepreneurship minor.
This will fulfill a Special Topic Event requirement for
APDPro. Monday, February 2nd; 5:30 p.m., Pierce
Commons.

2014 JOB GROWTH FOR ARCHITECTURE |
LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE

Every month, the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS)
releases an employment report detailing how the
United States economy is doing, job-wise. The bureau
breaks down the data into a few categories relevant to
the architecture field, including construction,
manufacturing, and a category called "architectural
and engineering services," which ARCHITECT reports
on each month. Last week, we looked back at the first
complete set of 2014 numbers to get a sense of how
these three sectors fared last year.
But the BLS also provides more specific data on
architectural services, landscape architecture
services, and engineering and drafting services. A
closer look at this data shows that while the overall
architecture and engineering sector may be showing
signs of improving, not all industries are recovering
from the Great Recession as readily as others.
 
 Click here to read more from ARCHITECT.  

CHANG GALLERY 

This is the last week of the Thomas A. Tyler/Answers
Inc. Photo Competition Exhibit! Coming next: APDesign
Faculty Show.

LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS STELLA HARRISS
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

The League of Women Voters (LWV) of Manhattan-Riley
County Stella Harriss Scholarship Fund was established
at the Greater Manhattan Community Foundation to
award scholarships to non-traditional students who
desire to further their education at Kansas State
University.   
 
This scholarship is not limited to one gender, but does
have eligibility requirements that the recipient be a non-
traditional student. Preference is given to undergraduate
students, but graduate students are strongly encouraged
to apply.  The deadline for application postmark is
March 23, 2015.
Click here for the application 
 

Design, 4:00p.m., Hale
Library Hemisphere
Room
 
 
APRIL
 11 - KSU/APDesign
Open House, 9 a..m.
-3:00 p.m.  
 
 

Stay Connected

 APDesign Website

  

K-State Website

Weigel Library Website
 

 MIND MIXER
NEW MIND MIXER
TOPIC:
As a bicycle
commuter to campus
and Seaton Hall, what
is your ideal,
envisioned bicycle
parking solution?  
CLICK HERE TO GIVE
INPUT

MCELWEE AWARD 

Nominations are being
accepted for the 2015
APDesign McElwee
Faculty Teaching
Award. Please submit a
Notice of intent to
nominate by letter or e-
mail to lisash@ksu.edu
by Friday, February 3,
2015. Refer to the Memo
for more details.

MEETING TIME CHANGE 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FWvXSv3G10wDUPA7eknPBoyxT7iVW4xWH1LAAnfz7kFBENWQYno32gAFVXCwnWePxbN-8l1XkEOCB9g-2lFQvkv54dctxh_r9MzX7rMucTp30GDJErVDBqY8eiyrPypm51t8BQOUMTuQTCcn5hlzoDbVrbSAHZAJr7NGYpHsZo2YGrzJBewIha4qunQBdq_SM9sUQdDW5XWyGl3mqR9hOqVpYwVTuPOzzmI0MiZjoXyTI0Jwh6ZQ89ZxXRKw2WfXTG2WpahxjEKNVIhuge4MOR6TwQa8bw74i85JZTXfIZlZEig1lxoJdTXBBVzqRcJ9kxYqFTUsrJ67yu-TLsYWYg2n6eL8DF9ObPEOvYHp4OnzNdWjyhye5M-ho7WAHZADvYkCWmojJ9n6xAJhoHN5mhSBS7HKAut8rLs8Kfj69gtLTUF8pmn1k1t-JSedY1uEwFw9VLxw0Cw1okBFIt7Pak8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FWvXSv3G10wDxzV8m_1kJlDqhWNt3_vnRXzdjZE2l-iOVr8wEuivgo2A-Ah1kCMW24KLX3iJ0mS05DcNSUb53_GRQ5_Cupu0Fb--ze4OzU_ygyeaatXyspGRfY9p4QRSwnlBAVf_wYsgxRurKU82RYXJtFY17VrU8NdUkRnJS-0afuKmJcBBzyZuXdBY3VZ9i4XaLMj75yQZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FfVf5iD-xcx80heqiPbiSpOgsmx20mb4xjRe-ia7d5ySonnsBVRTIgWATkay33q1-KCkC_hMQkXIckc5-h5jWmkTs98FsytSkLimyEMIu0X6e79_ghsy_fI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FXoWVM6fte5R81ZOEPyLLF_niRNTzjNpy5HkaHGnYbHI1rTjE5In2RP2vVhQAjEYLDNnyi1vAt9wBm87GVUM0HT3J81odniaxZCz2K24sGYZMOjEv1pjpGXay1AG3p4ho_bDndchE2Bk&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FXoWVM6fte5R3oraR_COBWozAIbFK-IO4gooCCoZc71HgWyeJMoz21-ZSGseiXuTo9J5wGc4XfsLL8ZQ-A7IfXSpRlOVcpgQ5afJ4lgCKzlGUt-_VOADuAF5y_JMwCwDMAzJOC3oNWpE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FQkasSL4ZqTxnQvmsZ8i3uzpysfAJqJiZ7GKxc2iuqukpSFkes6cwDbcQc7gF8Z2zhrteWDgzXs3uHOXLnx3FPDbxsLJwXDgtmIdiLQiss7l&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FQkasSL4ZqTxD_d1o3wRxrEcptrVxpPf2vENRdtlPJ46291jarR9tTIO2fPUJV_BMge8L6F3dbY8Bkk1E9eE3FM0qTx4s_w6wwgQrPOOrYrcev8RahLwukHupyH7n5dCcBZholalyMDA&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FTipLPlo4jaJsgxCS6_zCoO72oTY4H-YkIn7tHG8FID_MrIeT5TaA1G1k2WIgwcG_9Kz9nI9LkSlyQVR_RUr6pHFIQv6Adt2hZg3K6oXg_gKPuEKmuyp8BC35TGZKULhk3ALyuw7aZgn2QusPYl5znA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YGr8Zz-q7q5GlpgC4qHoz-QUkzSWc0yrGgapVkPmu4OExputDkl5FZya2VHo1CaMv_iByrAgvfq2IgZQLFdxlbUkpMYkeKaErqfrtCF0qN6PC-HZDyPog4hcStPTw-aOBv7kGOTI0Pt0tjzEWtmnux03gyaNPBMIHct6L6YjqyKbRAAjrsX3RtIbgw9uDmX3FjVfn5tdiB2BcSw3zXyyqxHXmXOTYGusM8kiQz5qxiOOT_3dGBcN6BWfJEMti3tglrLHirnQUHY=&c=&ch=


The College Faculty/Staff Meeting scheduled for February 12th has been
rescheduled to Thursday, February 19th at 9 am in 104 Seaton Hall

EDRA46 GRADUATE STUDENT WORKSHOP APPLICATION EXTENDED 

EDRA Members,
 
We are pleased to announce that, upon the request of many EDRA Student
Members, the deadline for submitting an application for the EDR46 Graduate
Student Workshop has been extended to February 6, 2015. This year, the Workshop
is quite unique for multiple reasons. First, it will be the first EDRA Graduate Workshop
led by EDRA Student Members. Members of the EDRA46 Graduate Student
Workshop Committee are Sharmin Kader, Hope Rising, and Kirsten Keane. Second,
several founders of the field of Environment-Behavior have agreed to participate as
mentors to provide graduate students with focused feedback on their ongoing
research.
 
We seek your kind support to this special event by reaching out to all students who
might be interested.
 
Thank you in advance!
Sincerely,
 
Marwa Abdelmonem 
Student Representative to the EDRA Board

 LUCY BOOTH OPEN ON FEB 12 

The design team will be offering a Lucy Booth on
February 12th (Thursday) 4-5 pm in Pierce Commons!

This 'no appointment necessary' stop-in dialogue is a great way
to get your questions answered by the design team!

College of Architecture, Planning & Design | (785) 532-5950 | apdesign@ksu.edu | 
115 Seaton Hall

Kansas State University
Manhattan, KS 66505


